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Sharron Raymond
108 Mudgett Hill Rd.
Loudon, NH 03307

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I find it interesting that one of Gov. Sununu's first "out of the country" visits took place shortly after he
was sworn in as Governor and that this trip was to Canada...is this just a coincidence or was Northern
Pass somehow tied into this visit?

I also find it interesting that Northern Pass has already posted a "job fair" even though the project to
"decimate" our state has not even been approved.  So, is this another coincidence or has someone or
otherwise, been "bought out"?  You know the old saying "money talks".  The citizens of N.H. rely on the
people that represent them to do what is in the best interest of everyone in this state, not what big
corporations want and not what other states or countries want from us!

Sincerely,
Sharron Raymond
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